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September 22, 2009                    Dale Lazar and David Coyle

Upcoming
Speakers

Today’s Meeting
Our distinguished speaker today will 

be Joanne Aaronson. 
Ms. Aaronson (PMP) is an author, 

speaker, trainer, and coach with her 
company Life Transformations, LLC.

The topic of her presentation is 
“Life Transformations.”  

She’ll address:
• Recognizing the signs and patterns 

meant to guide us
• Using these markers to make key decisions
• Then knowing when you’re on the right path

• May 18 2010
Jan Scruggs
“One Persom Can Make a Difference--the 
Vietnam Veterans Memorial Fund “

• May 25 2010
Marcia Selva
“Becoming a Global Voluntourist”

May 11, 2010                                                         David Coyle

Visiting Rotarian
Butch McGonegal from the Vienna Club

Guests
Barbara Comstock

Mandy Dunn a guest of Scott Monett

Dana Sippel  a guest of Bob Koenig

Raymond Chan a guest of Marilen King

Robin Walker a guest of Ed Shahin

 Last Meeting
Mr. Paul Witt’s presentation “Blood Donation as a 
Lifestyle” focused on INOVA’s basic public awareness 
campaign, designed to provide general information (ie 
history, importance of donating, who is served/helped, 
etc). Topics to be covered: - Introduction and mission of 
IBDS - Blood types - Blood components - Types of blood 
donation - Testing of donated blood - How to get involved?

Announcements

• The installation dinner for next year’s officers will take 
place on July 8.  Please save the date.

• Kathy Martin announced that the Timber Lane Leveled 

Learning Intervention will next occur on WEDNESDAY, 
May 12 from 12:30 to 1:30.  We need 7 or 8 volunteers.

• Dale Lazar needs 8 volunteers to mentor our scholarship 
recipients from our Pimmit Hills Scholarship program.  

Happy Talk
Everyone was Happy!

McLean Day is 
This Saturday May 15!  

Please volunteer for this fun event. 
Come out and support your Club.

Please see John Rosenbaum for more information.


